
PERSON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS                             September 6, 2007 
MEMBERS PRESENT                            OTHERS PRESENT 
Jimmy B. Clayton, Vice-Chairman                                                              
Kyle W. Puryear                                                                          Faye T. Fuller, Clerk to the Board   
Larry H. Bowes                                                                   Paul Bailey, Assistant County Manager 
Larry E. Yarborough, Jr.                                                               Paula Murphy, Planning Director 
 ***************************************************************************** 
           The Board of Commissioners for the County of Person, North Carolina, met in recessed 
session on Thursday, September 6, 2007.  The purpose of the meeting was to visit the Horry 
County Solid Waste Authority in Conway, South Carolina. 
 
 The meeting was called to order by Vice-Chairman Clayton at 11:30 a.m.  Following 
lunch Mr. Ricky Hardee, executive director of the SWA presented an information session  on the 
facility.  Following the session Board members and others were taken on a tour of the property 
which includes a landfill, materials recycling center, composting site, one of the 24 recycling 
convenience centers in Horry County and a “green power” production plant. 
 
 The meeting was adjourned at 2:10 p.m. by motion of Commissioner Bowes, second by 
Commissioner Puryear and unanimous approval. 
 
 
 
_________________________________   _____________________________ 
Faye T. Fuller, CMC      Jimmy B. Clayton 
Clerk to the Board      Vice-Chairman 


